
Dear Reviewers, 

First of all, we would like to thanks for your precious comments for our article.  The recommended 

corrections were done, listed below and, marked as yellow in the paper. 

1.  page 1, line 8: ''mikro''  have been changed to ''micro''   

2. ''micro-PCNL''  was used instead of ''MPNL'' and it was explained  at the begining of paper 

3. Table 1, mean stone size was specified.But, Elderwy et al. was reported median stone size and that 

was specified in table 1, too. 

 

Thank you in advance for your efforts and the efforts of your reviewers 

Sincerely, 

            Ender OZDEN, MD 

 Associate Professor of Urology 

Ondokuz Mayıs University, Faculty of Medicine  

Department of Urology, Samsun/ TURKEY 


